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The municipality of Delft has opted for Unit4 ERPx for 
future-proof financial processes. After a tender process, 
the contract was awarded to Unit4 with ERPx because the 
software is future-proof and easy-to-use software. With 
this financial system, the municipality can easily respond 
to developments within the markets and its own financial 
processes, preparing it for the future.

Taking information literacy to 
the next level
The municipality of Delft is part of the Rotterdam and 
The Hague Metropolitan Region and has a population 
of 106,000. The city is known as a city of knowledge, 
thanks to the presence of the Technical University 
and the TNO and Deltares research institutes, among 
others. To continue to develop as a city and to be 
prepared for the future, the municipality was looking 
for a new financial system that was able to raise 
the provision of information within the organization 
to a higher level in order to improve efficiency and 
effectiveness within the organization. They wanted 
a standard solution that was easy to configure, for 
example, in various workflows. It was also important to 

the municipality of Delft that the new system be known 
as user-friendly and efficient. Unit4, with ERPx and its 
track record in the Dutch public sector, has proven to 
offer all this.

Successful and efficient 
processes guaranteed
The municipality of Delft will use ERPx for the 
management of accounts payable and accounts 
receivable, procurement, and contract management, 
among other things. Features offered by ERPx that are 
highly valued by the municipality for these processes 
include built-in notifications and reminders, and the 
transparent display and adaptability of workflows.
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“In the end, Unit4’s ERPx was the solution that best suited our needs. 
This is thanks to its user-friendliness and ease of configuration, while at 

the same time being a standard solution with a proven track record.”

Head of Finance  
Municipality of Delft

Head of Finance at the Municipality of Delft: “In our call for tenders for 
a new financial processes system, several parties passed the review. In 
the end, ERPx from Unit4 was the solution that best met our needs. This is 
thanks to its user-friendliness and ease of configuration, while at the same 
time being a standard solution with a proven track record. I am confident 
that we are prepared for the future with this solution.”

Wilfried Teunissen, Sales Manager Public Sector at Unit4: “The fact that the 
municipality of Delft has chosen Unit4 and our ERPx solution is confirmation 
that this solution perfectly matches the needs of organizations in the public 
sector. We look forward to supporting the municipality with our solution in 
its ambition to take its information provision to the next level.”


